
From: Melissa Trbojevic
Sent: 7/04/2025 1:21:30 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: SUBMISSION DA2025/0266 NORTH NARRABEEN

Dear CEO, Northern Beaches Council

I am writing to express my full support for the proposed residential development DA
2025/0266.
As our community continues to face increasing demand for housing, this development offers a
close proximity to essential amenities such as schools, public transportation, healthcare
facilities, and shopping areas.

I strongly urge the council to grant approval for this project, as it represents a positive and
practical solution to the ongoing housing shortage.

Regards

Melissa Trbojevic




